
Hello Reception and your families at home! 
 
 
Hope this little letter finds you all well.  We are thinking about you all and missing 
seeing you at school. 
 
I hope you have had a good week and completed some more of the things from your 
challenge folder.  I have loved seeing some of the things you have been doing sent 
via our email.  Please continue to send photos to:  rzpeyfs@zetland.org.uk 
 
Have you seen Mr Mc on YouTube with his phonics videos yet?  This is the web link 
to be able to get on:  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTcZnvuTeovlznioLRo0GOA 
He is putting one on every day during the week and they are really good to watch, 
join in and then complete the things he asks you to do. 
 
Another really good online resource is ACE Early Years: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCaR_7zF97cE5SsJ7DMVY0yg  They have lots 
of videos with tricky words, number of the day videos and game ideas. 
Please make sure you have a grown up with you when you are using the internet. 
 
I have also put together some ideas for things you could do over the Easter holidays.  
All of these things can be done inside and hopefully you will have the things around 
your house to do them.  Again, I would love to see the photos of things you have 
done – please email to the above address. 
 
Keep well and keep smiling! 
 
Mrs Fellows 
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